THE ASHCOMBE SCHOOL



24 September 2018

Dear parents,

School Photographs 2018

The School has arranged for individual photographs of pupils in Years 7, 8, 9, 10 and L6th to be taken on **Wednesday 3rd October 2018.**

We ask that, as ever, you ensure the pupils in Year 7-10 are in correct uniform looking as smart as possible.

Please be aware that Year 7 will have a traditional Tutor Group photograph later in the school year, which will be on the same day as **Year 11** and the **Upper Sixth** when they have their Leavers' Photograph.

If you have any queries regarding the photo day please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Mr S J Ketley Senior Pastoral Manager







